
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Madonne Minner, Brenda Kowalewski, Michael Cena, Colleen Packer, John 

Cavitt, Daniel Bedford, Becky Jo Gesteland, Alice Mulder 

From:  Bryce Barker 

Date:  August 21, 2019 

Subject: Associate Provost Office / High Impact Programs / Faculty Development 

Management Letter 

 

 

We have completed our audit of the Associate Provost Office / High Impact Programs / Faculty 

Development audit and have determined the following audit finding has a low risk and can be 

addressed in a management letter.  

 

1. 


